
 

 

 

 

 

May 2019 

 

 

 

Dear Parent, 

 

Leadership Team Year 6 Interview -  

 

I hope this letter finds you and your family safe and well during these times.  

 

Here at St Julie’s Catholic High School we are delighted that your daughter has been allocated a place 

from September 2020.  We hope that she will be both happy and successful during her school experience 

with us. 

 

Normally, at this time of year, we would be starting our face-to-face interviews with parents as part of 

the Year 6 Transition programme. Unfortunately, this will not be possible, however, members of the 

Leadership Team will be contacting all of the Year 6 cohort by telephone over the next four weeks.  

 

If you telephone number has changed since you made your initial application please email 

admissions@stulies.org.uk and provide us with your current number. 

 

The structure of the call will involves a positive conversation with you and your daughter followed by 

a private conversation where any sensitive matters can be discussed further.  Each call will last around 

20 minutes and will help to inform any decisions we make about class placements and support in 

September. 

 

Enlcosed with this letter is a booklet highlighting some key information for parents including uniform 

which we understand you will not able able to purchase due to current Covid restrictions. During the 

call you will have the opportunity to ask any questions you may have about the information we have 

sent out. There is also a ‘Passport to St Julie’s’ activity booklet for your daughter to complete and bring 

with her on her first day in September! 

 

May I take this opportunity to remind you to return any forms that you have not returned yet and thank 

you for your support of your daughter’s education and we look forward to working with her over the 

next seven years at St Julie’s Catholic High School.  

 

Yours sincerely 
 

 

Kate Rooney 

Head of Lower School 

 

Enc: 
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